

Northumberland Heath Primary

Our School Values

Creativity Collaboration Respect Pride Independence



Monday 12th September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Following the news from Buckingham Palace last week of the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, it has been announced that the State Funeral will be held on Monday 19th September **2022** and that this day will be a national bank holiday.

Please note that our school will be fully closed for this bank holiday and will reopen on Tuesday 20th September 2022 for normal registration. The school will continue to be open this week through the national mourning period.

We send our sincere condolences to the Royal Family at this very sad time as we reflect on the Queen's life of service and the remarkable place she holds in our nation's history.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further questions.

With all good wishes,

Joe Leslie Headteacher

Head Teacher - Mr J Leslie

Northumberland Heath Primary School, Wheelock Close, Byron Drive, Erith, Kent, DA8 1JE

\$\times 01322 334638 \times NHPoffice@watschools.org.uk www.northumberlandheathprimaryschool.co.uk

A school committed to excellence in





Proud to be part of Woodland Academy Trust www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk

Ignite the spark, reveal the champion

